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NOTICE OF STAFF  

WORKSHOP 

 
The Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold a Staff workshop in this docket as follows: 

DATE: June 14, 2019 

TIME: 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 

LOCATION: Portland State Office Building 
Conference Room 1D-70 
800 NE Oregon St.,  
Portland, OR 97232 

 
This is the first workshop in phase 1 of the General Capacity Investigation. As discussed in Staff 
memo presented at the April 23 Public Meeting, phase 1 is focused on determining a consistent 
definition for capacity. 
 
There is no need to RSVP, the meeting is open to the public. All interested parties should be sure 
they are on the UM 2011 Service List to ensure receipt of future announcements. The following 
conference call line has also been established.  
 
Phone Number: 1-866-390-1828 or 216-706-7075.  The access code is 6739703. 
 
If you have questions please contact Ted Drennan at 503.508.2136 or ted.drennan@state.or.us. 
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